
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-6178 

November 17, 1928# 

SUBJECT: Complimentary Copies of Federal 
Reserve Bullet in for State Bank 
Examiners. 

Dear S i r : 

The Federal Reserve Board, as 
here tofore , wi l l furnish State "bank ex-
aminers with a complimentary copy of the 
Federal Reserve Bul le t in , and you are 
requested to furnish th i s o f f i c e , not 
l a t e r than December 15th, with a l i s t of 
the names of such examiners in your d is -
t r i c t to whom a complimentary copy should 
"be sent during the year 1929. 

Very t ru ly yours, 

J . C. Uoell, 
Assistant Secretary. 

TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS. 
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